Government clarifies that Prohibition
on Face Covering Regulation is not in
conflict with public health appeal

On news report that the Prohibition on Face Covering Regulation will
affect preventive measures during flu seasons and have an impact on public
health, a spokesman for the Government made the following clarifications
today (October 5):

"The new Regulation is not in conflict with public health appeal. The
Regulation will not prohibit the public from wearing masks for health reasons
to prevent the infection and transmission of diseases. Wearing masks is one
of the measures to prevent respiratory infection. To prevent communicable
diseases such as seasonal flu, the Government has suggested a list of
preventive measures, including receiving relevant vaccines, and maintaining
good personal and environmental hygiene."
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